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8 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

FRIENDS OF CRICKET CURRY NIGHT FUNDRAISER 

 

We would love you to join us from 7pm on 19 November at The Old Bengal in Beaconsfield for a fabulous fundraising 

evening of great food and entertainment. 

 

As a state school, we are very proud of the cricketing opportunities that we can offer the boys, from novices to 

more experienced players, and have a full fixture list across all year groups.  It costs in the region of £20k a year 

to run our summer programme of cricket, and the School is only able to fund a fraction of this cost. We look to 

fundraising activities, donations and summer subscriptions to bridge the gap so we can continue to provide this 

scale of programme for all boys who would like to take part. 

  

On Sunday 19 November we have a fabulous curry night arranged at the Old Bengal in Beaconsfield with 

entertainment from Robbie Williams (a look-a-like!), a raffle as well as a couple of fantastic auction prizes.   

 

Come and join us for a fun night, meet Mr Fletcher (Head of Cricket) and cricket parents from other years, all whilst 

raising money for cricket at the school. Tickets can be booked via Little Box Office. 

 

If you are unable to make it, but would like to support cricket at the school by making a donation or purchasing 

raffle tickets, please contact Michele Taylor (Treasurer) at rgsfoc@gmail.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night. 

 

Best wishes 

RGSHW Friends of Cricket 

 

Follow RGSHW Sport 

 
 

https://www.oldbengal.com/index.php
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshwsd/event/view/190227
mailto:rgsfoc@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/rgshw_sport/
https://twitter.com/rgshwsport?lang=en

